

Ref: U:\Physics\revision September 2017

Letter about Y11 work book

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to you regarding the support that the Physics department are giving to your son in Year 11.

We are going to provide each student with a revision guide that complements the class textbook, worksheets used in lessons and the online resource, Kerboodle that all students have a log in for. These revision guides will be free of charge but must be returned at the end of the course.

We are aiming to complete teaching the GCSE course in February and we will then be spending the remainder of Year 11 revising. This course is being examined for the first time in 2018 meaning that past paper questions are limited. To combat this issue, the department will be providing each student with a workbook to use with the aforementioned revision guide as part of their exam preparation. These workbooks are designed to be written in but unless students have their own copy, they will be answering the questions set from the workbook in their exercise books. These workbooks will be issued free of charge but must be returned at the end of the course with no writing in them.

However, if you would like your son to have their own copy of this workbook, which they can then write in, then these can be purchased from school for £4.00. All payments should be made using the online payment service at www.parentpay.com. If you cannot pay via ParentPay cash payments must be made to the Finance Office. If you have any queries regarding this payment then please contact the Finance Office.

As mentioned earlier, all revision guides and any work books that have been loaned by Physics and not purchased, must be returned by the end of June 2018 or as soon as possible after the last physics exam.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Sara Jones

Subject Leader for Physics